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Technology Point of Contact Listserv 
FREE support for increasing broadband at your district 
Sept. 8, 2016 
 

IL District Technology Leaders, 

As you may have read, the Governor’s office and Illinois State Board of Education launched the Illinois 
Classroom Connectivity Initiative in partnership with the non-profit organization EducationSuperHighway to 
ensure that all IL schools have access to high-speed broadband that can support digital learning in the 
classroom. As a part of this initiative, you have the opportunity to take advantage of network upgrade support 
services from EducationSuperHighway at no cost to your district.  

In this webinar, you will find out how you can work with EducationSuperHighway to connect all your schools 
via scalable network infrastructure and affordably increase your bandwidth to meet growing demand. 

To learn more, please register using the link below and mark your calendars for either of the following 
webinar dates:  

Date: Tuesday, September 13  
Time: 12:30pm CT 
Registration Link: https://cc.readytalk.com/r/wup8wlkcl4wa&eom 
 
Date: Wednesday, September 14 
Time: 11:30am CT 
Registration Link: https://cc.readytalk.com/r/o9cmvo7v0vwi&eom 

As a school district leader, your engagement throughout this initiative will ensure your students have the 
connectivity needed to take advantage of digital learning opportunities. If you have questions, please contact 
me or Elle Patterson from EducationSuperHighway.  
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